TOWN OF

CHAPLIN

CONNECTICUT

March 23, 2023
Dear Chaplin Resident:

This letter is to introduce Luke Ohlund, a representative of Vision Government Solutions,
the company hired by the Town of Chaplin to conduct the town-wide revaluation for
October 1, 2023.

Over the next 15 months, Luke will be on-site reviewing and inspecting residential and
commercial properties. It may be necessary for Luke to review the property with you and
verify some of the details that are on the property record card.

Luke may knock on your door to ask you questions about your property and may ask to
inspect the interior with your permission. If an interior inspection is requested, it
typically takes less than 10 minutes and the Town greatly appreciates your cooperation
with this process.

Luke drives a silver 2007 Audi A4 with Connecticut plates, AM-55926.

If you have any questions, please contact the Assessor's Office at (860) 465-3024. You
may also contact the Chaplin Town Hall as well; they can be reached at (860) 455-0073
x310.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Ghandler (Rose

Chandler Rose, CCMAIT

Assessor



TOWN OF

ICHAPLIN

CONNECTICUT

March 23, 2023
Dear Chaplin Resident:

This letter is to introduce June Perry, a representative of Vision Government Solutions,
the company hired by the Town of Chaplin to conduct the town-wide revaluation for
October 1, 2023.

Over the next 15 mon‘rhs; June will be on-site reviewing and inspecting residential and
commercial properties. It may be necessary for June to review the property with you and
verify some of the details that are on the property record card.

June may knock on your door to ask you questions about your property and may ask to
inspect the interior with your permission. If an interior inspection is requested, it
typically takes less than 10 minutes and the Town greatly appreciates your cooperation
with this process.

June drives a black 2015 Honda Accord with Massachusetts plates, 9GPC10.

If you have any questions, please contact the Assessor's Office at (860) 465-3024. You
may also contact the Chaplin Town Hall as well; they can be reached at (860) 455-0073
x310.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Ghandler (Rose

Chandler Rose, CCMAII

Assessor



TOWN OF

CHAPLIN

CONNECTICUT

March 23, 2023
Dear Chaplin Resident:

This letter is to introduce Jim Williams, a representative of Vision Government Solutions,
the company hired by the Town of Chaplin to conduct the town-wide revaluation for
October 1, 2023.

Over the next 15 months, Jim will be on-site reviewing and inspecting residential and
commercial properties. It may be necessary for Jim to review the property with you and
verify some of the details that are on the property record card.

Jim may knock on your door to ask you questions about your property and may ask to
inspect the interior with your permission. If an interior inspection is requested, it
typically takes less than 10 minutes and the Town greatly appreciates your cooperation
with this process.

Jim drives a black 2020 Nissan Kicks with Connecticut plates, AZ19085.

If you have any questions, please contact the Assessor's Office at (860) 465-3024. You
may also contact the Chaplin Town Hall as well; they can be reached at (860) 455-0073
x310.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Ghandler (Rase

Chandler Rose, CCMAII

Assessor



